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Weekly News – Friday 13th December 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This newsletter is the last one of 2019 and we have to start with the sad 
news that Miss McGregor (Ash Class) will be leaving us at the end of 
term. She has decided to take some time out of teaching and spend 
some months in Australia. Such a very sensible decision giving the 
current winter weather in Kingston! We want to wish her all the very 
best in her exciting new adventure. We will miss her, but we know that 
she will have a brilliant time and hope that she will send us the 
occasional postcard to let us know how she is getting on. Good luck, 
Miss McGregor! 

Next week is jam packed with exciting things to do starting with the 
concert on Tuesday and ending with the Talent Show final on Friday. 
Please note that children can wear Christmas hats for the concert, 
but they must be in school uniform and no tinsel, please. 

Christmas party helpers should note that we will be setting up at 12 
noon on Thursday and clearing up from 1pm. All donations of food 
etc should come into class in the morning with the children. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year 
group pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy if you request it. 

Spelling 

Spelling lists have been sent out and dates clearly indicate the 
letter pattern of the week. The children will be tested on the list of 
Y5/6 words next week. 

Please ensure your child continues to read daily and learn their 
times tables.  

 

Date Reminders 

KS2 Concert 

Tuesday 17th December @ 1:30pm 

Y5 Talent Show Heats 

Wednesday 18th December  

Christmas party & panto 

Thursday 19th December 

KS2 Talent Show Final 

Friday 20th December 

 

Announcements 

Happy Christmas to all 
our Year 5 families! 
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